
The Secretary 

NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 — Letter of Support 

Peter Trappel Earthmoving Pty Ltd has been working for Daracon for over 10 years now and 
has regular work with them which has allowed us to expand our business from one single 
tipper to a fleet of seven trucks and dog trailers. The expansion of Martins Creek Quarry will 

mean that we can continue to keep our trucks on the road comfortably. We also have used 
Martins Creek Quarry for material for our private jobs for over 20 years. 

Daracon employs more than 800 people and is a significant employer in the hunter Region. 
Through employment and the supply of hard rock materials, Martins Creek Quarry has long 
contributed to the economic growth of the Hunter Region and the State. 

The expansion project proposed by Daracon has the potential to alleviate concerns over the 
regions ability to meet future construction demands required to meet a growing population 
in the Hunter Region. 

It is for this reason: we support the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Peter Trappel 

Director 

Peter Trappe! Earthmoving Pty Ltd 

PO Box 55, Stroud 

NSW, 2425 

Department of Planning 
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